CITY OF UNION GAP
NOTICE OF A CONTINUED
LODGING TAX ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Lodging Tax Advisory Committee (LTAC)
meeting on Tuesday, November 28, 2017 has been continued to Tuesday, December 5,
2017 at 9:00 a.m. to further review and discuss the LTAC budget for 2018.

For questions please contact Karen Clifton at Karen.Clifton@uniongapwa.gov.
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